
The Further Mathematics Support Programme

STEP preparation course

A 4-week course to prepare for the STEP examinations

Hosted by the University of Nottingham

This course will be of interest to any students who will be taking the STEP or AEA
exams in the summer term. The course is designed to introduce students to deeper
mathematical problem-solving skills over a series of four twilight workshops (to
be held at the University of Nottingham).

This course aims

 To provide students with an opportunity to increase their depth of
mathematical understanding and so gain confidence in attempting questions
asked in STEP/AEA papers.

 To discuss and try out problem solving strategies and look at ways in which
A-level mathematics may be developed to give students greater
mathematical insight.

 To practice STEP/AEA style problems and to discuss difficulties and methods
with other students.

Online booking form:

https://goo.gl/forms/xRb4M6bwW1boSeXq2

Course dates:

4 x weekly twilight
sessions

April/May 2017

Exact dates will be
announced before the

Christmas break.



Course fees

The course is £50 for students from schools/colleges registered with the FMSP (this
covers all four sessions).

** Payment can be made via cheque or BACS. Cheques to be made payable to the “University of
Nottingham”.

For more information:

http://http://www.furthermaths.org.uk/EM_enrichment

Or contact Ria Symonds riasymonds@furthermaths.org.uk

01158 232052


